
DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 

Customers of Joshua Valley Utility were notified on September 7, 2025 of a boil notice 

prompted by damage caused by a storm.  We are pleased to report that it is no longer 

necessary to boil your drinking water prior to consumption.  We thank you for your patience. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially 

those who may not have received this notice directly.  You can do this by posting this 

notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

This notice is being sent to you by Joshua Valley Utility / Southwestern Utility Management and 

posted/sent on September 18, 2025 by Joshua Valley Utilities,  Public Water System ID # 

AZ0408017 

 

 


